Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/12/2021 7:06:27 AM

First name: Michael

Last name: Stanford

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | am strongly opposed to the planned closure of the FS-110 Road on Natapoc. This is a critical point
of access for fire protection of Plain if a Fire were to start on Natapoc or along the SR 207 route. There's no
justification for closure of well placed roads near the WUI.



